La Cueva Drama
International Thespian Troupe
4156
August 27, 2015

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

La Cueva High School’s Drama program is one of the best in the State.  Our graduates become successful actors and actresses, as well as teachers, business owners, and important members of our community.  Drama gives young people the valuable opportunity to be able to speak in front of groups with sophistication and poise. They are resourceful and analytical, and have already acquired skills that will be an asset to whatever profession life leads them to.

Unfortunately we do not receive funding from APS to cover many of our expenses, and without valuable members of the community like you, we could never raise the money for such a successful program. 

This year we are introducing a booster club to support our troupe at La Cueva High School.  Each student will have to fundraise in order to enable our program to be successful.  The student holding this letter is a member or potential member of Troupe 4156. We are in the process of becoming a 501 3C Non- Profit organization, and hope to be one by the end of the fiscal year. Would you consider making a tax deductible donation to our program on behalf of the requesting student?  We would be happy to provide you with a thank you letter for tax purposes.

We have many levels of sponsorship which would allow your business advertising opportunities during our 2015-2016 theatrical season offering exposure to over 1000 audience members.

We hope you will consider partnering with us and supporting this incredibly valuable program for the youth in our community.
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Sincerely,

Wendy Hall
Troupe Director 
La Cueva High School
7801 Wilshire Avenue North East
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87122

